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Wednesday 18th October 2023  

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Next week is half term and the children will return to school on Monday 30th October.  To celebrate Halloween, 

we would like to invite the children to dress up in a Halloween costume, or any other dress-up costume, ready 

for a Halloween party during our session on Wednesday 1st November.  We hope by having our party the day 

after Halloween, the children will have a stronger understanding of what to expect and be able to engage in the 

provision more successfully (and they will get another opportunity to wear their costume). 

 

 

 

Enjoy the holiday! 

Kindest regards, 

 

Butterfly Team 


